
GOLDEN HEIGHTS AKTIEBOLAG (PUBL) PUBLISHES NOTES PROSPECTUS AND APPLIES 
FOR LISTING OF ITS NOTES ON NASDAQ STOCKHOLM 
 
NOT FOR PUBLICATION OR DISTRIBUTION, DIRECTLY OR INDIRECTLY, IN USA, AUSTRALIA, 
CANADA, HONG KONG, JAPAN OR SOUTH AFRICA.  
 
On 8 March 2019, Golden Heights AB (publ) (”Golden Heights”) issued SEK 400 million of 
three year floating rate Notes. In accordance with the Terms and Conditions of the Notes, 
Golden Heights has applied for listing of the Notes on Nasdaq Stockholm’s corporate bond list 
and prepared a prospectus for the listing. 
  
The prospectus was approved by the Swedish Financial Supervisory Authority on 26th April 
2019. The Notes are expected to be listed for trading on or around 2nd May 2019. The 
prospectus will be available at Golden Heights’ website, www.iduna.se, and on the Swedish 
Financial Supervisory Authority’s website, www.fi.se.  
  
The publication of the prospectus or the application for listing of the notes on Nasdaq Stockholm 
do not contain or constitute an offer to subscribe for or acquire notes but are a consequence of 
the Terms and Conditions of the Notes. 
  
For more information, please visit www.iduna.se or contact: 
Madelene Wingård, Managing Director, madelene.wingard@iduna.se, tel: +46 340 59 54 10 
 
Golden Heights AB publ discloses the information provided herein pursuant to the Swedish 
Securities Markets Act and/or the Swedish Financial Instruments Trading Act. The information 
was released for publication on 26 April 2019 at 7:30 pm.  


